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CITY OF LAKE OSWEGO 
Planning Commission and 

Commission for Citizen Involvement 
Minutes 

Special Meeting – June 17, 2017 
 

On Saturday, June 17, 2017, at 2:00 p.m., Chair Robert Heape and attendees met at Pilkington Park, 
19043 Pilkington Road, Lake Oswego. 
 
ATTENDEES 
Planning Commission members present were Chair Robert Heape and Commissioners Randy Arthur, 
Skip Baker, Ed Brockman and Nicholas Sweers.  Commissioner Gaar and Vice Chair Ward were 
excused. 
 
Attendees from the Rosewood Neighborhood Association included Co-Chairs Peter Klaebe and Lisa 
Volpel and Board Members Bonnie Robb and Veronica Hansen. 
 
Additional attendees included Kathryn Sweers and Mark Kimball. 
 
SUMMARY 

The purpose of the tour was to give the Commission an opportunity to enhance their familiarity with 
the Rosewood neighborhood related to land use and citizen involvement issues, to have a 
constructive exchange of information with neighborhood residents, and to aid them when addressing 
issues and concerns brought to them by citizens and the City Council. 
 
The Planning Commissioners present did not conduct deliberations and did not make any decisions 
on Commission business.  The tour ended at 3:20 p.m. 
 
Submitted by: 
 
Robert Heape, Chair 
Planning Commission 


